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Comments: My name is Ryder Noble and I am a kayaker from Colorado. I attend world class kayak academy and

our current quarter is taking place in the pacific north west. last week we paddled the lower salmon into the

snake. it was a beautiful canyon and the water clean. this aloud us to play freely in the water with out any

worries. these stibnite mine shenanigan's taking place up stream could become troublesome to the rafters and

kayakers making their way down the beautiful gorge. all this human interference can pollute the water making it a

lot less fun for the kayakers. I personally have had some gnarly ear and sinus infections due to dirty water and

their not fun. I also cut my hand on the overnighter and it got infected but because the water is so clean it wasn't

too bad. The water is also our drinking water for the trip and event though we filter it we can still get very sick if

the water isn't already clean. I personally think that if we have to pack our poop out in an attempt to keep the

water clean then these shenanigan's that can pollute the water should not be aloud. It isn't sustainable to the fish

in the water and it creates traffic which would make the already brutal shuttle a lot worse. i do not support this

bad idea and i think the community needs to redact it


